Flynn, Allison

From: D Daetz

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 6:31 PM

To: Parks and Recreation Commission

Subject: Please deny the appeal to remove the heritage tree on meadow lane

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

Sent from my iPhone

We've lived in the neighborhood for twenty years and have noticed the decline in the numbers of trees. The trees that
have been lost have been due to the trees not thriving often because of age. As temperatures rise the shade provided by
these mature trees is priceless. If the tree on Meadow Lane is deemed healthy after being inspected by the city arborist
it would be horrible to remove it and loose such an asset.

Lara and Dave Daetz





